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Members of the reapportionment committee,

 I previously wrote to you on behalf of the Derby
Democratic Town Committee. I’m writing you today
on my own behalf. As you well know the city of
Derby is the small city in the state of Connecticut.
Yet we find ourselves split into three house districts.
The 104th, 105th and 114th state house districts. In
all three districts we are without a doubt the smallest
part of those districts. As a result of this our voice in
Hartford is continuously diluted. I would respectfully
ask this committee to let Derby have its voice in
Hartford by letting us have 1 House district.

Respectfully,

Aniello Malerba lll
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